
February
Twentieth
1923.

Dear Dr. Porter:-
I am returning herewith Prof es cor

Joshi's letter.
I have hoard from the Institute of 

International Education of Dew York with reference 
to Dr. Joshi coning to HoGill for half of next year. 
I am trying to find out just how much it is going 
to cost.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

Dr. J. B, Porter,
Ohenistry & Mining Building,


